
 
 

  

 

   
 

City of Shoreline Park Facilities ADA 
Transition Plan  

Online open house and survey now live!  

The City of Shoreline is creating a plan to make Shoreline’s parks easier to use for people with disabilities. 
This is called the Park Facilities Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Transition Plan. The plan will look for 
problems that make it hard for people to move around Shoreline’s park facilities and suggest ways to fix 
them. 

To help write this plan, the City is hosting an online open house and survey to learn about your 
experiences. Getting feedback from the community helps the City focus on the most important 
improvements. We invite you to share your thoughts so we can make Shoreline parks more accessible 
and welcoming for everyone.   

The City of Shoreline wants to hear from you! Take our community survey at 
engage.shorelinewa.gov/adaplan to share your ideas for improving Shoreline park facilities. The survey 
will close on Friday, February 28, 2025. 

https://engage.shorelinewa.gov/adaplan

